We’ve launched our new website
You may have noticed that we’ve launched our brand new website. We’ve been working on the new website for quite some time and we’re very excited to finally have it up and running.
The new website is more user-friendly, mobile-friendly and of course, it is accessible to consumers who use assistive technologies like screen readers.
With our new website, we’re well placed to provide consumers with the latest news, information and consumer resources.
The website is now divided into two main areas: Helpful Consumer Information and ACCAN’s Work.
The Helpful Consumer Information section is where you’ll find all of our consumer resources that will help you navigate the telecommunications market including:
· The Hot Issues blog
· Our tip sheets for consumers and small businesses
· Our consumer resources including Top tips for phones and internet and Your Rights Guide
· The Disability, Hardship and Small Business portals
The ACCAN’s Work side of the website is where you can access:
· Our media releases
· Our submissions and policy positions
· Research publications
· Information on the ACCAN Grants Scheme
· Information on membership and ACCAN events
Over the next few months we’ll be looking to make improvements to the website to make sure it is as user-friendly as it can be. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us to let us know of any feedback you have on the new website (send feedback to ict@accan.org.au).
We hope you enjoy browsing on the new ACCAN website.
